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PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR

L. W. DOUGLAS

14th February 1938

My dear Mr. Jarrett,

I am so glad to hear that you contemplate taking
1 should like toyour medical course at this University, 

congratulate you upon your success in the Medical-aptitude 
test and X hope that it nay he possible for you to transfer 
here for the remainder of your university work.

I ae a skins the Eketietrar to send you an 
Announcement of the Faculty of Arts and Science and 
application ferae, 
latter to his, with a certified copy of your college record, 
he will let yon know exactly what standing you could be 
given here and advise you concerning your aâmlasion to 
the School of Medicine in 1939. 
very much greater number of applicants for this School 
than we can accomodate, but X do hope I my have the 
pleasure of welcoming you as one of the students of tSoQlll.

If you will complete and return the

Se always have a

Very sincerely yours,

Mr. Paul £. Jarrett, 
1628 West Monroe St 
Phoenix, Arizona.

m ,


